
 

 

Hurricane RELIEF 
Invitation to Participate 

 
September 21, 2005 
 
Mr. Legohn 
Performing Arts Director 
Oxnard High School 
 
Dear Mr. Legohn, 
 
The Associated Students of Cal State University Channel Islands are planning a fundraising 
Carnival to assist the victims of Hurricane Katrina.  We would like to invite your band to 
perform at the following event:  
 
  

§ Community Carnival – Saturday, October 8th, 2005.  Included in the admission price of 
the event will be live entertainment and musical performances throughout the day.  The 
carnival will also offer face painting, prizes and refreshments.  Donations will be accepted 
and all funds raised will be donated to the American Red Cross to aid victims of Hurricane 
Katrina. 

 
For more information about Cal State University Channel Islands, visit the University Web site 
at www.csuci.edu.  Please contact me directly at 805 437-2734 to discuss arrangements for 
your group’s performance.  Thank you in advance for your support and kind consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Elisabeth Freeman 
Vice President – Student Government 
Cal State University Channel Islands 


